
Friday 1st April 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wednesday Word 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/lent-easter-card?pid=MTA101634&v=57.15 
 
Many thanks to Year 4 for their wonderful Assembly this week and we look forward to Y5 next week as we 
progress towards our very special feast of Easter. 
 
Today the Y5 prayer leaders have led us in a Day of Prayer for our world. The children will continue to pray in 
class for our intentions today. 
  
KS2 outside equipment. Please do not allow your children to play on the equipment as they are leaving the 
premises. Many thanks for your support. 
  
EASTER EGG RAFFLE. Tickets for our raffle will be sold starting next Friday 8th April.  
Tickets are 20p each and the money raised will be shared between Caritas (Good Shepherd Appeal) and 
Mission Together. 
  
COVID. 
 
Guidance from the DFE 
·         adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, 
should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal 
activities and they no longer have a high temperature 
·         children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have 
a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend 
·         adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other 
people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, 
the advice will be 3 days 
  
We will continue to monitor the situation in school and update you if things change.  
 
The school will continue to be well-ventilated and all of the hand hygiene practices etc will remain as we 
learn to live alongside this infection. 
  
Many thanks, once again, for your contributions for the Food Bank. They will be delivered next week to Saint 
Aidan's Food Bank. 
 
REMINDER   We do not finish school until Thursday 14th April. 
 
With prayers, 
  
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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